From: <info@cocoo.on.ca>
Date: Fri, Dec 2, 2022 at 10:27 AM
Subject: Reminder! RSVP to College of Chiropodists of Ontario Townhall December 10th

! \ College of Chiropodists of Ontario

Dear Member,

This is a reminder of the College’s Townhall scheduled at 10am on Saturday, December 10th,
available both for in-person attendance and virtually by zoom invitation.

Please RSVP if you are able to attend, indicating whether you will join us in-person or virtually. A
zoom link will be sent to those attending virtually in advance of the townhall. We look forward to
seeing and hearing from you!

Sincerely,

Nicole Zwiers B.A (Hons) LLB, LLM
Registrar/CEO

College of Chiropodists of Ontario

College of Chiropodists of Ontario is located at 180 Dundas Street West, Suite 1901,

Toronto, ON M5G 1Z8.
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